
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear Parents, 

                     We end our first half term of the year with a lovely Harvest 

Festival. It was great to see so many parents and family members in church to 

see their children. Well done to both C1 and C2 for their work and for speaking 

so clearly and thoughtfully.  

                                      Thank you to Friends of School for the cake sale, a treat for everyone, all 

money raised will go into school fund.  

                                 The School Council have requested a gold trophy to present to the winning 

team each week with coloured ribbons to show which colour team has won. A great idea, look out 

for it near my office after half term. The winning team is GREEN for this week. 

                                  I wish you all a very enjoyable half term, stay safe and look forward to seeing 

everyone back in school on Monday 5th November. 

All the very best. 

Jenny Griffiths 
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The winning team is GREEN for this 

week! 

CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

 

Congratulations to all the children that 

have received an award this week. 

 

 BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

Look who is celebrating their birthday 

this week.  



 
 CLASS 1 

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

 

WAITROSE TOKEN 

COLLECTION  

This week we completed our newspaper writing 
about the Great Fire  using exciting and 
interesting vocabulary. In maths we have used 
different representations to represent a number 
story and used our knowledge of making 10 and 
20 to complete calculations. Thank you to all of 
the class for reciting our poem beautifully in our 
Harvest Festival.  Important notice – we have 
decided that there will be NO pencil cases in 
school next term, thank you.  

 Class 1 and 2 have set some homework for the next 2 weeks. As part of 
our history curriculum  we are looking at the history of Telford as Telford is 
50 this year. The children have been given a paper copy. 

Thank you.  

Please continue to ask for the green tokens in 

Waitrose, thank you! 

REMINDER 

Class 1 started the week making cakes and decorating them. 

They went on to writing the instructions using imperative (bossy) 

verbs. 

In maths the children were telling addition stories using the words 

First, then now to explain how the numbers were increasing. 

Class 1 were confident to perform their Harvest story and prayer 

‘Thank you for the loaf of bread’. We were very proud of them. 
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 Friday 16th November  - Children in Need—Details to follow 

 Saturday 17th November  - Gin Tasting Evening 

 Tuesday 27th November—Flu Immunisation  (letters to follow after half term) 

 Friday 30th November—Bags2School Collection Day (more details to follow) 

 Wednesday 19th December—Friends of School Mufti Day 

 Wednesday 19th December—Christmas Disco 3pm to 5pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 29th—Friday 2nd November—Half Term  

 Thursday 8th November—James Tennant photographer in 
school 

 Monday 12th November -Usborne Books  

 Tuesday 13th November- Author visit 

 Tuesday 13th November  - Parent consultation Meetings  
(more details to follow after half term) 

 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 

 

The next Friends of School Meeting will be held on Thursday  29th 

November 2018, at the New Inn Pub, Newport, 7.30pm.  

THE MAYOR’S ART COMPETITION  

Thank you to all the children that participated in the Mayor’s Art Competition either in school or 

in Art  Club. We had a very hard job selecting the art work to put forward to be displayed at 

Southwater for the Mayor to judge.  Below are our 4 winning pieces of art that  we have already 

submitted to the Mayor. We will advise you as soon as we know when and where the pictures 

will be displayed. Fingers crossed for you all when the Mayor judges all entries submitted from 

Telford and Wrekin Schools. 

  

Millie-Rose  - The Wrekin 
Art Club Children - Ironbridge and 

the  Quackers Art Trail 

Bradley  - Party in the Town Park 

Jessica—Happy Birthday Telford. 



 
 

 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS DEADLINE REMINDERS 

Just a reminder of the following deadlines: 

· Applying for primary school places to start in September 2019 (starting school for the first time) - 
closing date 15 January 2019 

· Applying for infant to junior school places to start in September 2019 (current Year 2 pupils) - closing 
date 15 January 2019 

· If a child has an Education, Health & Care Plan the closing date is 31st October 2018 for all applica-
tions.  

 

 
 

HAVE A 

FUN HALF 

TERM HOLIDAY 

OPEN DAYS FOR PROSPECTIVE PARENTS 

Just a reminder about  the Open Days we have planned at 11am on 23rd October, 14th Novem-
ber and 6th December.  If you know anyone who has a child starting school next September 
please let them know about our Open Days, we’d love to meet them.  Our Open Day poster was 
attached to the last Newsletter and is available on our website, thank you. 

HARVEST FESTIVAL CHURCH SERVICE 

Thank you to everyone that sent a donation of food and cake for our Harvest Service and Cake 

Sale. It was wonderful to see so many parents and grandparents  come along to St Andrew’s 

Church to see our Harvest Assembly. All food items collected will be sent to the Newport Food 

Bank. Thank you! 


